
 

Request to Address the School Board 
 
 

 

The Edina Public Schools’ School Board welcomes comments from the public.  Members of 
the public may address the School Board during the time designated “Hearings from 
Members of the Audience.”  The hearing section is listed on each meeting agenda, copies of 
which are available in the boardroom in advance of the meeting. 
 

• All requests to address the School Board must be submitted on the form below and 
received by the Board secretary prior to the start of the meeting.   
 

• Each presentation is limited to three minutes. 
 

• All public participation must be in accordance with School Board Policy 206, Public 
Hearings and Public Participation in School Board Meetings, Data Privacy 
Considerations.  Public complaints about individual Board members, employees or 
students must be submitted in writing in accordance with this policy.  The Board Chair 
has the authority to terminate the remarks of any person who violates this policy. 
 

• There will be no Board discussion on the issues presented. 
 

• Questions raised during presentations will receive responses subsequent to the meeting 
as directed by the Board. 
 

• Please give this form to the Board secretary, seated to the right of the Board.  The 
Board secretary will inform the Board Chair of requests received. 

 

 
Please complete the following if you wish to address the School Board: 
 

Name ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address, w/city _________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone (for follow up, if necessary) __________________________________________ 
 
Email address (for follow up) ______________________________________________ 
 
Subject you wish to address _______________________________________________ 
 
Group represented, if any _________________________________________________ 
 
 

 


